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Voting is a fundamental right, but many Oregonians may have difficulty getting to the 

polls in person, including: 

 

People with disabilities or special needs who may encounter physical barriers at 

polling locations, or require additional time and assistance. 

 

Older adults who may struggle with mobility or have limited transportation. 

 

Workers with long hours or multiple jobs. 

 

Caregivers who are the sole provider. 

 

Mail-in voting is a crucial part of the democratic process in Oregon and should 

continue to ensure every eligible voter has their voice heard.  


